
From: Lee, Audrey
Sent: 6/14/2012 11:44:41 AM
To: Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJGf);

andrew.blaver@westempower.com.au (andrew.blaver@westempower.com.au)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: Introduction

Hi Cliff,

I’d like to introduce you to Andrew from Western Power (Australia). He has just spent the last 
90 minutes at the CPUC telling us about their very successful Smart Grid pilot program, which 
has focused on customer benefits. He is interested in meeting with you and others at PG&E to 
exchange ideas and experiences.

He has until close of business tomorrow to meet before he leaves San Francisco. He does not 
have a mobile phone, but the email is the best way to reach him.

Thanks,

Audrey

Audrey Lee, Ph.D.

Advisor

Office of President Peevey

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-1175

Email: audrey.lee@epuc.ca.gov
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